From: Melancon, Theo (City Manager) <tmelancon@dickinsontexas.gov>
Sent: Saturday, December 31, 2022 12:35 AM
Subject: Tammy Edmonds TDLR Case Letter

To all:

Here is the Tammy Edmonds referral to a prosecutor by TDLR, in case someone
reaches out to you and asks questions. This is a public record of the City, as it was
mailed to the City.

As we receive updates, | will forward to you all. This is significant as the last time
Shonna Bellow reached out to TDLR, we were informed that they were having a third-
party law firm review the case. Now it has been brought back to TDLR and is under
review of their prosecutor. In administrative reviews, this is a significant move, since the
third-party law review returning a no finding would likely have resulted in the case being
resolved with no further action.

| am forwarding this to Jesse Prado to update his case file regarding Kevin Edmonds. |
will also request Jesse’s opinion on the significance of this regarding our continued
correspondence with the Texas Rangers regarding Mr. Edmonds.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Theo Melancon

City Manager

City of Dickinson

4403 Hwy. 3

Dickinson, TX 77539
www.dickinsontexas.gov
Office: (281) 337-6204




